
Blythe City Council
Study Session

The Blythe City Council will meet in a Study Session on Wednesday,
January 18, 2022, at 2:30pm. The meeting will be held in the Multi-Purpose
Room in City Hall located at 235 N. Broadway.

The topic of discussion will include a presentation by Riverside County
Sheriff’s Department related to the Public Safety Enterprise Communication
System (PSEC). 

This is an informational meeting only; no formal action will be taken by the
Council. The public is invited to attend.
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